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ALTON - Alton's Rosetta "Rosie" Brown and a group of volunteers were out this past 
Saturday in the Fourth Ward neighborhoods with her "Sweep the Streets" program.



"We were able to sweep and cleanup the streets," Brown said. "Let's stop the littering 
and take pride in our Fourth Ward neighborhoods."

Brown is one of the candidates for Fourth Ward aldermen in the upcoming April 
election.

 



 


